
Sunday 17
th

 August will see a cycling event come to Longdon. It is a 3 

hour  mountain  bike orienteering competition run by the MidlandsMBO 

club. The base will be the Village Hall and we expect approx 35 – 45 riders 

to take part. It is not a race and there is no mass start, so there will be 

minimal disruption in the village. Most of the checkpoints will be off-road 

on the bridleways, and will be unnoticeable to the public. Local riders are 

more than welcome to take part and will have the benefit of local 

knowledge ! For more info and to enter please see our website 

www.midlandsmbo.co.uk . If you have any concerns about the event please 

speak to the organiser Mike Manning on 01531 821291 

http://www.midlandsmbo.co.uk/

